

17 April 2024

Dear Hut Owner

UPPER SELWYN HUTS - DEED OF LICENCE EXTENSION

We have received a large number of enquiries regarding the new Deed of Licence which was sent to you on Thursday 28 March. I appreciate that hut owners who have elected to receive information by post did not receive the Deed of Licence swiftly due to the Easter break delaying postal deliveries.

We have received feedback that the postal delay and time required to respond to the many complex requests for information is making it difficult for hut owners to fully consider the new Deed of Licence, take advice and make appropriate feedback in the time available.

We have had a number of requests to extend the feedback deadline for the Deed of Licence and to defer the date at which the new Deed of Licence will come into effect.

Having considered these requests, we have agreed to an extension to the feedback deadline by 10 weeks and to postpone the date when the new Deed of Licence will come into effect by three months. Please see below the amended timeframe.

	Current date	New date	Extension
Feedback to the Deed of licence	30 April 2024	15 July 2024	10 weeks
Date new Deed of Licence comes into effect	30 June 2024	30 September 2024	12 weeks

We will continue to respond to your enquires as swiftly as possible and hope that this extra time allows you the space to consider these responses. Next week's opportunities to provide feedback in person will still go ahead as follows:

- Drop-in session Monday 22 April 10 am 2 pm
- Public meeting Tuesday 23 April 6pm

These sessions will be held at the Springston South Soldiers Memorial Hall.

You will shortly receive a letter that will extend your current Deed of licence until 30 September 2024.

If you have any further questions, please either call us on 0800 SELWYN (735 996) or email huts@selwyn.co.nz



Tim Harris

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR ENABLING SERVICES